




	
  

	
  
	
  
March 30, 2020 
  
Re: COVID-19: Parent Notification YPICS Distance Learning Plan Expectations 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday, March 16, 2020, YPICS officially began its’ Distance Learning Program.   By 
now you should have been contacted and communicated with through our Remind System 
and through individual phone calls three times regarding the program.  We are all learning as 
we go and we will continue to update you as we receive guidance from the CDE and the 
federal government about policies and procedures that need to be added during this time.  
The purpose of this letter is to notify you and set clear expectations.  
 
Because of school closure, we are moving to provide educational support and services online 
via Google Classroom, Zoom, Google Meet, and a variety of other programs we currently 
use, as well as telephonically.  In order to ensure safety, class meet sessions will be held with 
at least three people most of the time. In most cases the class meet sessions will have the 
teacher, an additional support personnel, and students.  We will follow the same safety, 
civility, and professional guidelines used when school is in regular session. Additionally, we 
will tape all class meet sessions. Recordings will never be shared with the public, these are 
for YPICS safety reasons only.  The focus will be on the teacher, however, as students 
respond to questions and participate in class their images may be captured on film.  If you 
prefer not to have your child taped, simply direct your child to join the meet without using 
the web cam feature.  Administrators will still monitor class meets sessions as they would a 
regular classroom visit.  
 
The high school schedule has not changed and it is our expectation your child daily join class 
meet sessions using the same schedule before the closure. Projects and class assignments will 
continue to be assigned to meet the criteria   for scholars to receive a high school diploma and 
graduate college ready. The middle school schedules have changed and each school’s 
schedule has been provided to you through Remind.  It is also available on the school’s 
website.  We continue to expect to see your children daily and for all courses assigned for the 
day.   
 
When YPICS scholars are absent you will receive calls to remind you both of our new 
schedules and to inquire what more can we do to support during this time.  Our goal is to 
provide social emotional support by having our schools retain schedules and to have clear 
programming so that your children can receive the best instructional programs possible 
during these circumstances.    
 
Sincerely, 

 
Yvette King-Berg 
Executive Director 
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